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On October 10, 2017, Madison Gas and Electric (MG&E) asked the following question and on October 
12, 2017 ATC provided the following response: 
 
MG&E: What is the rationale for assuming 10.82% ROE for all of 2018?  
 
ATC Response: ATC must use the ROE that is in effect and approved by FERC. For the calculation of the 
2018 revenue requirement and related rates, we utilized the current authorized ROE of 10.82%. If FERC 
sets ATC’s ROE at a different value, we will recalculate and repost our rates to reflect the new ROE and 
adjust customer billings accordingly. 


